
Nogales Suburban Fire District 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Annexation of properties into the Nogales Suburban Fire 

District (NSFD) 

The NSFD invites the public to an upcoming Public Hearing.   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

        

Properties to be annexed outlined in white -South and West areas-. 

Public comments will be accepted during the hearing on Wednesday 

November 1st, 2023. Beginning at 5:30 p.m. a presentation of the 

annexation project will be made followed by a ‘Question and Answer’ 

period. At this time comments will be taken virtually and at The Nogales 

Suburban Fire Station located at 558 Highway 82 (Patagonia Road). For 

additional information please visit the Rio Rico Fire Webpage or call us at 

(520) 281-8421 

Date Time Location 

11/1/2023 5:30 PM 558 Highway 82, Nogales AZ 85621 


